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Newsletter for December, 2010  

from  
Club Data Corporation 

 
 
 
New Payroll fields   *** ACTION REQUIRED *** 
 
As of Mid-December, it appears that Congress is going to impose different 
tax rates for the employer and the employee portion of FICA.  Previously, 
the employer and employee percentages had always been the same and 
Club Office had one field for FICA percentage and one field for Medicare 
field. 
 
Before you run your first payroll of 2011, you must update your Club 
Office software with the January 2011 update and you must fill in 
values in the employee configuration screen.  There is no built-in 
provision for adjusting these deductions on a retroactive basis. 

 

 

DO NOT INSTALL THE UPDATE UNTIL THE 
LAST PAYROLL OF 2010 HAS BEEN PRINTED 

AND YOU HAVE RUN YOUR W2 ’s OR SENT US 
 YOUR BACKUP. 
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